
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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JULY 2022

DORSET DRIVE

Dates for the Diary:
4TH JULY MONDAY – SPORTS DAY (Wear sports kit)

5TH JULY TUESDAY – GRADUATION DAY (dress to impress)
6TH JULY WEDNESDAY – ART ATTACK DAY (please wear white)
7TH JULY THURSDAY – PARTY DAY (pirates and princess theme)

8TH JULY FRIDAY – PJ DAY
15TH JULY FRIDAY – HALF TERM

5TH AUG FRIDAY – CREATIVE STAY AND PLAY session 2 – 3pm (All parents welcome)
Please book in with a member of staff.

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
Overall we have thoroughy enjoyed celebrating The Queen’s jubilee. We 
all dressed up as queens and kings for the day and enjoyed a tea party 
with royal themed activities. 

In Farmers relating with world ocean day we extended the under the sea 
theme and the children learnt all about recyclying. The word of the week 
was ‘Decomposing’ which all the children loved learning about. We took 
the children on local walks using gloves, bags and a litter picker on a 
mission to keep our enviroment clean! The children then used the rubbish 
to catergories into plastics, metals and paper and added them to colour 
coded recycling bins. The children learnt about how certain materials 
decompose within different lengths of time and found facts about how 
litter damages our oceans!

In ducks room we have been learning about different occupations and 
explored a range of different role play areas including a vet, builders yard 
and a farm shop. We introduced this after finding out at parents evening 
quite a few of our parents have new jobs since Covid. The children have 
been dressing up, on local walks and using their imagination investigating 
new and exciting resources. The children loved our farm shop set up 
outside in the sun where they got to dig, plant and buy their own fresh 
vegetables!  

In lambs the children have enjoyed a musical theme this month singing 
lots of different nursery rhymes and making their own instruments. We 
introduced a special visitor to all of our rooms Harrisons grandma who 
kindly came to sing with us and share her musical instruments with us. 
She plays in a choir and brought in her saxaphone, trumpet and a hornet 
and shared lots of different familiar songs with all of our children.

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
During July month we will be celebrating the children’s last month with lots 
of exciting themed days and activities – continuing to follow their interest’s 
and making their last couple of weeks the best before they finish for their 
new adventures or finishing for their summer holidays! 


